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Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 10 Information Evening 
Tuesday 6th November 2018 

 
I would like to invite you to our ‘Year 10 Information Evening’ on Tuesday 6th November 2018 
between 4.30pm – 6.15pm. This will run as two talks from Mrs Hazle. The first at 4.30 and the 
second at 5.30. Each talk/presentation will be for approximately 30 minutes. 

 
You will be given your child’s target grades for their subjects, details about their upcoming mock 
exams as well as tips and some revision style aids to support them through Year 10 and 11. 

 
Mark Hall Academy has step free access through our main entrance and lifts within the building to 
allow access for all visitors, including wheelchair users.  Please contact us if you require any 
further information regarding access to our academy, including any particular requirements we 
might need to consider for your visit. 
 
Please return the reply slip via your child’s Home Group Tutor by Wednesday 31st October 
2018 if you wish to attend. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs M Hazle 
Vice Principal 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………...... 
 
I would like to attend your ‘Year 10 Information’ evening 
 
Name of child ………………………………………………………….. 
 
Home Group …………………………………………. 
 
Name of parent(s) attending…………………………………………………… 
 
 
Session 1- 4.30pm 
 
Session 2- 5.30pm  
 

Please tick the time you would like to attend 


